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10th February 2023 

Dear Parents, 

To celebrate World Book Day on 2nd March 2023 we are running our popular ‘Book in a Jar’ 
event as part of our fun activities.  We are inviting all children to think about how their favourite 
book, or a book important to them, could be represented in a simple jar.   

There are some examples below for you to have a look 
at.  Any clear jar can be used, a coffee jar, jam jar or 
other. You can put carefully chosen items to represent 
your book into your jar, selected quotes from your book, 
perhaps even clues about its 
characters or 
setting. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Please make sure that any ‘Book in a Jar’ creations are 
clearly labelled with the book that is being represented 
and your child’s full name and class.  All book jars need 
to be returned to class by Tuesday 28th February so they 
can be displayed and shared by everyone. 

We hope the children enjoy making their book jar and we can’t wait to see them. 

As part of the day, we would also like to invite all children to come to school dressed as 
their favourite book character! 

We hope this will be a magical day for everyone involved, to celebrate the wonder of books. 

Happy creating, 

 

Mrs Spicer 
Leader of English 


